
CODAR company president Dr. Donald Barrick was awarded the IEEE Life Fellow of the Oceanic 
Engineering Society, for development of high frequency radars and applications.  This is the highest grade of 
membership in IEEE. Dr. Barrick, accompanied by his wife Pat (image below), accepted the award  at the 
MTS/IEEE Oceans ‘11 in Kona, Hawaii this past September.

Congratulations Donald Barrick, IEEE Life Fellow


